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Letter of Reference

August 29, 2020

To Whom It May Concern
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to certify that Fatra hendarin was employed as a Sous chef at The North Spoon
Restaurant, Sydney Australia, From 19" of March 2019 to 01 of August 2020.

I have had pleasure of working with Fatra Hendarin for the past year. He was already an
established Sous chef at the time. His reputation was built on hard work and passion.

I knew fatra was the perfect candidate for the company. Fatra was hired as a Sous chef, he
was responsible for the Food preparation, Menu planning, Kitchen management, Training and
supervison, Quality control and Collaboration with the head chef Fatra was always
diplomatic and patient with the personal feedback.

I believe he put so much of himself into the success of this place. I know he will be here in
spirit for many years, please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further details.

Sincerely,

Alessandro Sciaccaluga

Executive chef

The north spoon Restaurant
165 Blues Point Rd, McMahons Point NSW 2060, Australia
(02) 8964 8001




